
Tolono Park District Meeting: 

June 11, 2018 7:00 PM 

Attendees:  Matt Warnes, Julie Curry, Beth Swigart, Chris Grussing, Brian Reedy, District 

Director Randy Grace 

Meeting called to order:  Beth Swigart 

Input from Audience: 

Brian Booher – Has paid for card renewal at Sam’s Club.  Randy thought he had already paid for 

it so they will check on possible duplication of payment.  Also, Brian suggested it would be more 

beneficial to change him to the primary card so the TPD would receive credit on concession 

purchases for rewards program.  There are a few maintenance issues at East Side Concessions.  

Bathroom sinks not draining properly but Randy as addressed this issue all ready.  Was sludge 

build up from Village adding chlorine & flushing hydrants.  Some doors are hard to lock and 

need to be adjusted & a few electrical box covers needed- Randy will correct.  Wish List for ESP 

Concession Stand:  Fans, AC, Pretzel Machine, Hot Dog Machine, Refrigerator/Coolers, Outside 

Trash Receptacles, Cheese Machine which Beth will follow up on. Ice machine if the decision to 

go with fountain soda is made. 

Tolono Park District is up and running.  Board Members have individual email addresses.  

Last Month’s Minutes- Motion to approve May minutes- Julie.  Second by Beth.  Motion 

carries 5-0. 

Timetable-  No end of year summer ball tournaments will be hosted in Tolono this year. 

Reviewed Fun Day schedule, including helicopter rides, parade lineup, fireworks, flea market, 

food trucks and golf cart parade. 

New Business- board will look into producing durable signs to go on top of the soccer goals 

warning not to climb on nets or to use for any purpose other than intended design of the goals. 

Motion to adjourn meeting- Beth.  Matt Warnes Seconded.  Meeting ends at 8:36PM. 

Next Meeting Monday, July 9, 7:00PM 

 

 

 

 



  


